
Rules Committee, 

I support HB 2927, a piece of legislation which would result in future U.S. Presidents being elected 

by National Popular Vote. I hope you will as well. 

From 2010 to the present, the vast majority of Oregon voters have approved of such legislation. 

The US Constitution specifically assigns the job of choosing the method of awarding electoral votes 

to the state legislatures. It is time for the Oregon State Legislature to do what it was elected to do! 
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